RECEIVED ON: March 21, 2022

Council Meeting: 03/22/2022 Agenda Item No. 14.D

 From:
 TONY BEESON

 To:
 WebMail - CCD

**Subject:** For public comments on March 22nd: Promenade

**Date:** Monday, March 21, 2022 1:16:14 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Good afternoon.

I am writing to express my concerns over the potential closure of the Whittier promenade in uptown. The space provides an area for families and community to gather in a safe way. In addition to this, it boosts the space available to restaurants and shops. Please keep the promenade permanent. As a long time Whittier resident, I can say that a majority of the community enjoys, utilizes, and advertises the promenade space. It is also a draw for others who live outside Whittier to visit.

Thank you.

Tony Beeson, 13459 Camilla St.